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Approved San Francisco Retail Workers Ordinance Means More
Restrictions For Employers

Insights

11.21.14


The San Francisco Board of Supervisors has voted unanimously to approve a city ordinance, which

will create a number of obstacles for many businesses – including retail stores, restaurants, and

banks. The ordinance, referred to as the “Retail Workers Bill of Rights,” will severely limit

employers’ flexibility and discretion in hiring and allocating work hours among employees. In

addition, employers will be penalized if they fail to meet the burdensome and intricate requirements

established by the ordinance.

For more details on the San Francisco retail workers ordinance read the Fisher Phillips Legal Alert

of the firm’s website.
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